	              Town of Lincoln Monthly Board Meeting Minutes December 29th, 2021
The monthly town meeting for the Town of Lincoln was held on Wednesday December 29th, 2021 at 630 pm at the Clerk’s Office.   Location was changed from Townhall due to heat issue at 6:30 pm 12/29.
Chairman Bruce Auseth appointed Perry Thomsen as deputy supervisor due to extended illnesses of two supervisors.
Meeting was called to order by Chairman Bruce Auseth.  Members present, Bruce Auseth Chairman, Perry Thomsen appointed supervisor, Trinity Hungerford treasurer, and Carolyn Thomsen Clerk. Clerk noted all notices were posted as required.
Minutes were read by Clerk. No corrections.
Treasurer’s balance reflected $69,872.79 in checking/savings, (with Tax money $166,520.22).  Town orders 4806-4815 in the amount of $20,268.14 were approved and paid.   

Bruce Auseth followed up with the Town’s Association for direction regarding the crossing of heavy equipment on weight limit posted Schaub bridge by Mr. Bloom.   Towns association instructed the board to take pictures to compare to the annual bridge report; and if needed, report to sheriff’s office.  Bruce also reported the bridge markers on Boettcher Bridge were pushed out and damaged.   Further investigation will be done regarding the damage.

Bruce Auseth made motion, with Perry Thomsen seconding, to appoint the following individuals as election inspectors for the 2022 and 2023 term; Kathy Mueller, Andrew Armstrong, Kristy Armstrong, Olivia Wick, Sharon Wick, Cody Ritscher, Bruce Auseth, and Carolyn Thomsen.

Town receipts and expenditures for 2021 were audited by Bruce Auseth, Trinity Hungerford, Perry Thomsen, and Carolyn Thomsen. 

Perry Thomsen made motion to adjourn, Bruce Auseth 2nd, meeting adjourned.  Next meeting Wednesday January 19th, 2022 at 6:30 pm at the townhall.

                                                                  Carolyn Thomsen, Town Clerk
